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Ref:	30/SCE-TRAINEE/2020-2021/107		 	 	 	 	 						11th	August	2020	
	
	

NOTIFICATION	
	
Following	 the	 Government’s	 announcement	 of	 a	 nationwide	 lockdown	 from	 today,	 the	
College	Management	would	like	to	notify	all	students	who	were	supposed	to	report	to	the	
College	on	25th	August	2020	 in	Phase	I	 for	 the	Autumn	Semester	 is	now	postponed	until	
further	 notice.	 The	 College	will	 notify	 of	 the	 new	 reopening	 dates	 depending	 on	 further	
directives	from	the	Government.	All	students	are	requested	to	regularly	check	the	college	
email,	College	website	and	other	social	media	platforms	used	for	sharing	of	information	in	
the	College.	
	
The	College	Management	also	requests	all	students	 to	 take	extreme	care	 at	 these	 critical	
times	 and	 be	 responsible	 in	 shouldering	 the	 sacred	 GYEN-KHU	 of	 staying	 home	 and	
complying	with	lockdown	protocols	for	everybody’s	safety	and	wellbeing.	
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